Reception Newsletter

Friday 3rd May 2019



<u>This Week In Reception</u>

This week the children have been enjoying taking part in

Extreme English activities. They have been on a bear hunt, they have written maps, created 3d story boards, used positional language and made bear paw biscuits.

They have had a fabulous time!

Home Work

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to

ensure children are progressing.

This week I would like the children to re-write the We're going on a Bear Hunt story in their homework books. Please complete this by next week, as well as reading at least three times a week and words.



Reading at home really enables your child to develop further within their education at a more steady rate, keeping in line with their Early Learning Goals.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin



A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Joshua who has won our special Writer Prize and Mylow who has won our special Reading Prize for our

Extreme English week

Book Bags

Please return book bags daily as there may be letters to go in them or

invitations. We try to change the books on a Tuesday and a Friday.

Snacks

If you did not manage to pay for snack before the holidays, you can still pay via Parentpay.

Miss Cronin

Thank you to the children who completed the writing in an unusual place. I hope you continue writing in different places!

Diary Dates

4th May-Football Final at PNE, kick off 10.50am, tickets £3 an adult, £1 a child— please come and support Lea Endowed's football team!

7th May-Reception Class trip-Please come in top half uniform, bottom half can be jogging bottoms or leggings. Please wear trainers. Make sure your child's lunch is in a throw away bag and they have a disposable drink container (no fizzy drinks please)

10th May-School Bingo, 6pm at

St Bernard's club

Thank you to everyone that paid for their child to attend the Life Bus, the children had lots of fun meeting Harold

the Giraffe and learning about how to stay healthy.

Coats

Coats should still be in school at all times. Please ensure they are named.

